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Friday 24th March 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As you are aware our topic for the next half term is Harry Potter.  As part of the launch, pupils are invited to 

dress up as a character from Harry Potter if they so wish on the first day back after Easter (Wednesday 26th 

April 2017).  This is optional and no pressure will be put onto the pupils to dress up.  

All pupils will take part in a variety of activities over the course of the day including Quidditch, potion 

making, a sorting ceremony and much more.  

If you have any queries please speak to a member of the year 5 team.    

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Miss Hodgkins     Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 5 Class Teacher    Head Teacher 

 


